BENTON-LUTTRELL CO.

February 4, 2020

The Honorable Judge Chris Hill
Collin County, Texas

2300 Bloomdale Road

Suite 4192

McKinney, TX 75071

RE: Westminster Square

Dear Judge:

Thank you for contacting me about the possibility of purchasing the Westminster Square. As
we have discussed, | represent a group that wishes to purchase the property for the benefit of
themselves and the current merchants around the square.

After communicating the requirements of the purchase, the group has asked me to request the
opportunity to proceed with the process. One of the members of the group will be in
attendance with me at the Commissioners’ Court to field any questions the Commissioners or

you might have.

Thank you again and please let me know when this item will be on the court’s agenda.

Sincerely,

oger B. Luttrell
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